
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact the City Council
Date: Sunday, February 22, 2015 1:54:02 PM

A new entry to a form/survey you have subscribed to has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 02/22/2015 1:53 PM

Response #: 70

Submitter ID: 2481

IP address: 73.193.9.71

Time to complete: 6 min. , 57 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Innis Arden

2. (○) Email

3. Kathi Peterson

4. 17241 12th Ave. N.W.

5. 206-399-5538

6. Kathimp@aol.com

7. The link below is from a KING 5 news report regarding housing changes in the Fremond district.
 The citizens are expressing exactly how many Shoreline citizens are feeling in the wake of rezoning
 changes for the light rail project. The Council hasn't done nearly enough due diligence in
 communicating the Council's vision regarding the affected Shoreline properties. Not only will
 citizens be displaced but the replacement properties will be too expensive or too small for the
 displaced citizens with no real priority for community parking. Those whose homes will be
 unaffected will still be living with construction noise, dirt and dust and they're justifiably
 concerned about their properties holding their values over time. 

http://www.king5.com/story/news/local/seattle/2015/02/21/wake-held-to-mourn-loss-of-
affordable-housing/23818063/

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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